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Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Extensions needed 

Ronald Parratt <Ronald.Parratt@newmont.com> Thu, May 12, 2022 at 3:26 PM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>, Justin Raglin <Justin.Raglin@newmont.com>
Cc: Katie Blake <Katie.Blake@newmont.com>, "Cunningham - DNR, Michael" <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>, "Cazier -
DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>, Patrick Lennberg - DNR <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Good afternoon Ms. Eschberger,

 

Please see the attached Extension Request for M-1980-244 Technical Revision No. 129  Points of Compliance and Numeric
Protection Levels.  If you have any questions please reach out to Ronald Parratt at 719-851-4019 or
ronald.parratt@newmont.com or Justin Raglin at 719-851-4042 or justin.raglin@newmont.com

 

Thank you,

 

Ronald Parratt

Site Water Coordinator

Water & Energy Specialist

 

100 North 3rd Street

Victor, Colorado 80860

O 719.851.4019

M 719.429.8522

 

NEWMONT.COM

 

 

=============================================== 
The content of this message may contain the private views and opinions of the sender and does not constitute a formal view and/or opinion of the company unless
specifically stated. 

The contents of this email and any attachments may contain confidential and/or proprietary information and are intended only for the person/entity to whom it was originally
addressed. Any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. 

If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and delete this message and any attachments from your system. 
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May 12, 2022 

 
ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 

 

Ms. Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Colorado Department of Natural Resources 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

Office of Mined Land Reclamation 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

Re: Permit No. M-1980-244; Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company; Cresson Project;  

Technical Revision 129 Extension Request – Proposed Numeric Protection Levels, and site 

Compliance Well Identification 

 

 

Dear Ms. Eschberger: 

Newmont Corporation’s Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Company (CC&V) hereby requests an 

extension to the decision date for Technical Revision 129 from May 20, 2022 to June 24, 2022 to provide 

DRMS sufficient time to review the submitted adequacy response.    

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Ronald Parratt at 719-851-4019 

or ronald.parratt@newmont.com or myself at justin.jaglin@newmont.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Justin Raglin 

S&ER Manager 

Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Co 
 

Ec: A. Eschberger – DRMS 

      M. Cunningham – DRMS 

      P. Lennberg - DRMS 

      L. Morgan – Teller County 

      M. Crepeau – Teller County 

      J. Raglin – CC&V 

      J. Gonzalez – CC&V 

      K. Blake – CC&V 
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